
ASSOCIATIONS AND AFFILIATIONS

+ Abogadas MX

CONFERENCES

From 2005 to date, has participated in various
conferences of the National Bar Association, A.C.

EDUCATION

JD
2001, Universidad La Salle, México.

LANGUAGES

+ Spanish
+ English

ANA PAULA IBARRA
Associate

With more than 22 years of 
professional experience, Ana 
Paula currently focuses on 
matters related to corporate 
governance, securities, general 
corporate, mergers and 
acquisitions and restructurings.

Ana Paula provides legal advice 
in the evaluation, incorporation 
and implementation of corporate 
governance and regulatory 
practices. She also advises on 
the participation in securities 
issuance processes, 
deregistration and debt 
restructurings.

She has also advised several 
companies in obtaining their 
registrations before the 
immigration authorities and work 
visas for their main officers and 
their family members, as well as 
in the compliance with the 
applicable provisions during the 
stay of expatriates in Mexico.

MONTERREY

52 81 8133 6011

aibarra@s-s.mx

https://santamarinasteta.mx/
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